Truro Concert Committee Minutes

June 20, 2015

Truro Public Library

Attendance: Pat Wheeler Co-chair, Beryl Smith Treasurer, Ann Courtney Secretary

The committee met to disseminate rack cards for the summer concerts. The three committee members divided up the distribution.

Pat reported that it was now possible to seek permission from the State to hang a banner on the state highway route 6. She asked if the committee were interested in pursuing this for 2016. This was tabled for discussion at the September meeting when more members would be present

Respectfully submitted,

Ann Courtney

Office of Town Clerk
Treasurer – Tax Collector

OCT 14 2015
II: 45 a m

Received TOWN OF TRURO
By